GOLF HALL OF FAME INDUCTION BANQUET 23/12/2009: MESSAGES OF SUPPORT

Hi Barry,

There is only one thing left to say and that is BLOODY AWSOME. I was totally Blown Away last night. Barry you are an Amazing person and to have pulled this off last night was Fantastic (Golf Hall of Fame) when many thought you were Crazy. But you did it. Great job, well done!

CONGRATULATIONS and thank you for also believing in BELLS.

From

Alan Shuman

Director Brandhouse: Bells

Hello Barry

I just want to take this opportunity to thank you for a wonderful few days at Oubaai and for inviting us to be part of a most exciting and wonderful experience. Your initiative and hard work is truly unparalleled. I look forward to working with you more closely in the future.

Best regards

AKIL YUSOUF

PRESIDENT ZIMBABWE PGA

Dear Barry,

I really want to congratulate you on what you put together last week. It was an excellent event, and you were enormously successful in ensuring that the right people were there. Well done, you did a great job.

I also want to wish you all the success with this project - you certainly deserve to be successful and I hope that you are able to raise the appropriate sponsorship to ensure that this happens.

Good luck and all the best for 2010.

INGRID DIESEL

Former CEO Fancourt

Hello Barry

Just a short note to compliment you on the success of the Induction Dinner and to say thank you on behalf of the Selection Committee for all the hard work done by you to bring the Hall of Fame to fruition. Much goodwill was generated by the golf day and the evening function and, hopefully, money too

Congratulations on a fantastic job very well done and a sincere thank you from Sylvia and myself.

With best regards and every thing of the best for 2010.

Peter Sauerman

Chairman Induction Committee

Hi Barry,

Words fail me when I look back at last night's event. You are a Godsend and the golf industry will remain eternally indebted to you for you dedication and passion.

We all understand that times are incredibly tough but as the great RG Fall said: "It may be a long hard road, but cheer up! It only lasts a life time!" You are living proof of this kind of endurance and I'm sure RG is proud of you today!

David Smulders

Director National Golf Network

Special Speech during the Banquet....... Barry,

When you came to me and proposed launching the Golf Hall of Fame I gave you absolutely no chance of succeeding.

Well you have proved me wrong. This is truly an amazing event and what you have achieved is beyond our wildest dream. Fantastic! Well-done Barry

Dale Hayes

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

To my Dearest Friend Barry Boy,

I am just phoning you to thank you for a fabulous evening. We had so much fun, and it was an amazing evening. I am so proud of you!

All my love,

Sally Little

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

To Barry,

What a wonderful Hall of Fame you have put together

Regards,

Mark McNulty

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

Barry

Wonderful achievement

Thanks,

Denis Hutchinson

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

Barry

Brilliant, amazing evening. Well done

Dale Hayes

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

To Barry

Well done my man!

Ernie Els

2009 Golf Hall of Fame Inductee

Mazeltov.

Pat, Hayley and Harley told me it was a fabulous affair. All enjoyed themselves immensely.

Hope everything was successful for you.

Best for 2010.

Brian Henning

(Founder & CEO USA PGA Senior Tour).

Thank you Barry

Congratulations on a fantastic night – I wish your project much success in the future!

Regards,

Sinead.

Sinead M Kenny

Crescent Capital Limited

Good morning Barry,

Thank you very much for the kind invite to what was undoubtedly an extremely successful induction dinner last week. Both Ross and I thoroughly enjoyed the occasion.

Congratulations again Barry and well done on what was a tremendous effort on your part.

Cheers,

Tony Moore

Managing Director
BBR Design Architects
Golf Hall of Fame Museum

Dear Dorian and Barry,

Just a short note to congratulate you both on an extremely entertaining and successful induction dinner last Wednesday. Colleen and I enjoyed ourselves tremendously, not the least of which was to see old (or should I more discreetly say "long term) friends from golfing times past.

Look forward to running into you both again sometime soon. And certainly look forward to visiting the museum when it opens in March.

Best regards Mike Millard

Dear Barry,

I am gladly pay this Invoice !!! it was 1 of the best entertainment etc. we ever had in RSA. Hope we getting another invite.

Fred (Haremza)

Best of Golf South Africa

Dear Barry

A belated yet non-the less sincere thank you for a wonder day and evening on the 23rd of December at Oubaai for the launch of the Southern African Golf Hall of Fame. The Golf Day was a lot of fun! The evening itself was fantastic and I thought very personal in terms of the speakers and their introductions and acceptance speeches.

It was a privilege to be there and of course we were proud to have produced a magazine which I think everyone can be proud of (even if under difficult financial conditions)- thank you.

Thanks you for your hospitality and I know we can help take the SA Golf Hall of Fame from strength to strength.

Well done on all your hard work and I hope you got to have a few days off and recover!

Kind regards **Simon Turck** Publisher Compleat Golfer

Hi Barry,

I trust you had a nice rest following that amazing event. It was the most entertaining and historical event in the history of black tie functions. This is not just my opinion, but that of two inductees I spoke to following the dinner.

I wish you the best of luck with the opening of the museum later this year. Thanks again for everything and I look forward to spending more time with you in the future.

Regards,

Harley Henning

Hi Barry

Congratulations on a thoroughly enjoyable and impressive evening at the Hyatt to announce the opening of the Hall of Fame.

I am very excited about the positive impact the Museum will have on Herolds Bay, George and Garden Route tourism and thank wish to thank you for the work you have done.

Kind regards

Ciaran Mc Guckian

Owner, Herolds Bay Hotel

Hello Barry,

I just wanted to congratulate you on the very successful launch and first Induction for the SA Hall of Fame. I have just read the article in the Compleat Golfer which was marvellous, watched the digimag that you sent over and seen the photos and dvd of the Gala evening.

I am sure that Retief will continue to support all the great work that you are putting into the project and once again, many congratulations.

With kind regards,
Angela Jones
Vice President, IMG Golf

Hi Barry

I trust that you are resting and enjoying the fruits of your marvelous efforts today and that you can breathe a long sigh of relief that the event was a success.

I would like to compliment you on the initiative and for arranging an event of such magnitude single-handedly and I am certain that this will be a superb success story in South African golf history. Based on the feedback that I got from the pro golfers on the Sunshine Tour, it is certain to succeed.

Regards

Michael Scholz

The 40 Year-Old Rookie

Barry,

Congratulations and thank you very much the opportunity to work with you in establishing the SA golf hall of fame - whilst many will look on your efforts as a labour of love, I firmly believe that the legacy you are leaving for all golfers in southern africa will not go unrecognised.

It has been an honour and a priviledge to support the initiative and we will continue to do so for many years to come

Kind Regards

Simon Hudson RSN | Red Squirrel Networks